
 

Flemington-Raritan Baseball, Inc. 
PO Box 2346 
Flemington, NJ 08822 
 
January 10, 2019 
 
Re: 2019 FRB Sponsorship 
 
Dear Flemington-Raritan Baseball Sponsors, 

 
Established 1953      

My name is Ryan Flandro and I am the current sponsorship lead for Flemington-Raritan Baseball (FRB).  On behalf of the 
FRB Board of Directors, please accept our best wishes for a wonderful and prosperous 2019 and our deep gratitude for 
those sponsors who have supported FRB in the past.  

FRB little league was founded in 1953 with only 4 teams.  Now entering our 66th season, FRB is excited to build on a 
successful 2018 in which we continued to invest in meaningful facility and program improvements in support of our core 
mission:  providing over 400 local boys and girls the opportunity to learn the game of baseball and play competitive, 
affordable Cal Ripken and Babe Ruth Baseball in divisions from 5 years old to 16 years old.  FRB takes great pride in our 
deeply rooted community-based program as well as our ever-popular family activities such as Opening Day and Friday 
Night Lights.  

As you likely know, FRB is a non-profit organization that relies entirely on our strong, ongoing partnerships with local 
businesses like yours to help provide the funds for uniforms and maintenance of our facility for the benefit of all of the 
players and families in the FRB program.  Attached, you will find the new 2019 FRB sponsorship form.  Please take a 
moment to look at the various sponsorship packages available, including individual and bundled discount options.  
Options include team sponsorships, outfield signs, opening day tables, and corporate sponsors of our various annual 
fundraising activities such as our annual golf tournament.  We kindly request that you confirm your sponsorship interest 
with us no later than February 28, 2019 as we need to finalize team sponsors and complete uniform orders in time for 
Opening Day, currently scheduled for April 6, 2019.  

Once again, thank you for helping us provide affordable baseball to our community.  Play Ball!! 

Sincerely, 

Ryan 

Ryan Flandro 
Flemington-Raritan Baseball 
Mobile: 703.727.6659 
rflandro@gmail.com 

 

 

   
www. frb-baseball.com 

 

FRB Board of Directors    

Kirk Eisenbeil – President Kevin Breuer – Fields & Facilities Darren Herlling Chris Thompson 
Mike Kuhns – Vice President Mike Higgins – Fundraising/Events Dale Leubner Chris Tyukody 
Scott Verrelli – Treasurer Chris Bott Dan Reed Mike Vitale 
Ryan Flandro – Secretary Kyle Beckman Jamieson Simms Dave Walsh 
Rick Monus – Baseball Operations Andrew Hart   
    

 


